
My interaction with many, many congregants 
comes through Shabbat and holiday sermons, 
classes, life-cycle events, and private appoint-

ments. They are typically structured times, with specific 
goals in mind.

But I have long thought that it would be nice to have a 
leisurely opportunity just to sit and chat with members  
of the AJ community on any topic of interest or concern.

With that goal in mind, in December I am going to test out 
an idea I have been thinking about for a long time.

On three Thursday afternoons, I will be having coffee at Jenkintown Java, one of the 
newer coffee shops in our area. I invite you to come and join me. Have some coffee as 
my treat, and we can talk at leisure about anything on your mind, without an agenda 
or formal structure.

The dates will be Thursdays, December 3, 10 and 17, from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. 
Jenkintown Java is located at 620 Greenwood Avenue in Jenkintown, the site  
of the old Jenkintown Hobby Shop (a very familiar place from my sons’ childhood).

Join me. I am looking forward to it.
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